Dear Kathy and Friends,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone at Gress Mountain Ranch for such a warm and welcoming afternoon. We all agreed that we felt right at home with all of you. Spending time with the animals, while gaining first-hand knowledge about animal-assisted therapy from both two-legged and four-legged guides, was a therapeutic experience within itself. We would especially like to extend our collective gratitude to Ms. Loretta for so graciously sharing herself with us. Ms. Loretta's courage, wisdom and perseverance are certainly a beacon of light for those of us that are working to promote the effectiveness of animal-assisted therapy. Thank you again for a special experience and please know that you are all in our thoughts and prayers with the hope that the work that you all do will be endlessly blessed.

Until next time,
Dr. Weaver's Animal-Assisted Therapy Class
Summer 2006